
From: Ayanna Woodhouse <awoodhouse@margaretfullerhouse.org>

Subject: Re: Customer service follow up from June 15

Date: June 19, 2017 at 10:21:43 AM EDT

To: BostonsBestBar@aol.com

Hi Dianna,

Tom, Jordan, and Jaime were AMAZING!!!!! They were great to work with.  

Very friendly, professional and pleasant individuals. We greatly enjoyed working with 

Boston’s Best Bartending and we are definitely looking forward to future endeavors!

Best Regards,

Ayanna Woodhouse

Special Projects Coordinator

Margaret Fuller Neighborhood House 

71 Cherry Street 

Cambridge, MA 02139

www.margaretfullerhouse.org


